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     INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE INSIDER 

  
 

As students finish finals and prepare to head off to summer vacation, the International College celebrates a 

successful completion of our second year. In order to thank all the International College faculty and staff as 

well as supporters of the IC, we held an end of the year banquet the evening of June 1st. It  has been a 

successful second year thanks to the dedication, commitment, and hard work from everyone involved. We 

welcome new faculty who will teach for the IC next year. 

With the competition of the minimester on Friday, June 17, Professor Randall Nadeau 

will finish his second year teaching with the International College and return to the 

states. For the past two years, Randall has taught GL1: Personal Identity in Historical 

Perspective in the fall semester and returned to teach a class on Happiness during the 
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spring minimester. Next semester he will teach 2 online courses while based in San Antonio, one on Social and 

Economic History of Taiwan and the other on Asian Religions, that will be available for the IC students to take 

as electives. A big thanks for your continued work with the International College.  

 
 
 

  

To celebrate the conclusion of their first year at the 

international college, IBA first-year students 

gathered at Professor Sims’ house for great food and 

company. After customizing their own burritos, 

students got a chance to perform a classic and tasty 

science experiment: homemade ice cream. It turns 

out all you need is milk, sugar, ice, and salt—and 

the flavor is up to you! Students made chocolate, 

vanilla, strawberry, and matcha ice cream. Thanks 

to the Sims family for a great afternoon!  

 
 
 
 
 

 

On June 5th, Tunghai University held its 2016 Open 

Campus, an event designed to showcase 

achievements and characteristics of each department 

and college. First-years Josephine and Yinno along 

with IC staff proudly introduced the college, 

particularly highlighting the college’s new 

Sustainability Science & Engineering program, 

which will be implemented this upcoming fall. They 

were fortunate enough to speak with many bright 

young minds about the college, and hope to see 

many of them at Tunghai in the coming years. We 

also got the chance to meet many new students and 

their parents. 

Burritos and Ice Cream 

IC students and staff excited to speak with prospective students 

at Open Campus.  

James Sims teaches students how to make home made ice-cream   

Welcoming Prospective Students 
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Next year, our first round of students go abroad to join our 2+2 

programs with Trinity University and the University of Rhode 

Island. We are happy to announce Erica Chen, and Rita Wu will 

be going to Trinity University in San Antonio, Texas next fall 

and Scott Fu will be going to the University of Rhode Island. 

Erica plans to pursue a degree in Accounting, and Rita plans to 

study Business Administration. Scott plans to major in Global 

Business Management.  

Scott is going to Rhode Island next year with a curious attitude 

and an open mind! “Through the 2+2 program, I expect to 

broaden my horizons and strengthen my language abilities,” he 

says, “I also want to meet people with distinct backgrounds and 

grow to become a person who can see things from different 

perspectives.”  

A big congratulations to these three students for their handwork 

over the past two year and good luck on the next two! 

 

 

As the year comes to a close, we are excited to announce that we have a number of students that will be 

studying abroad during the summer and for the next academic year! Study abroad is an invaluable aspect of the 

International College as it encourages our students to improve their independence, academic knowledge, and 

language skills. Students have the opportunity to travel and study for a summer, a semester or an entire 

academic year. Tunghai University has sister school relationships with a number of universities located in Asia, 

Europe and the United States and we strongly encourage our students to take advantage of these opportunities!   

This summer, Owen Yang, Angel Lin, Henry Wu, Karen Wu, Wendy Hong, Anddie Chang and Stanley Chou 

are attending the University of Rhode Island Program.  This approximately 5-week program consists of English 

class and a technology class both taught by esteemed University of Rhode Island professors as well trips to 

Providence, New York, and Boston.  

We also have a number of students studying in Europe for the 2016-2017 academic year. All students will take 

a varying amount of language courses as well as International Business courses.  Irene Tsai and Iris Huang are 

Students Join 2+2 Programs 

Second year students Erica Chen, Rita Wu, and 

Scott Fu.  

IC Students Around the World 
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going to Belgium to study at Artevelde University 

in the beautiful city of Ghent. Jane Huang will be 

attending Università degli Studi di Perugia in 

Perugia, Spain. Sydney Ma and Tina Huang will 

be attending ESC Rennes School of Business in 

France. Michael Yang and Sunshine Lin will 

attend the University of Munster in Germany.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This summer several students are participating in internships! Internships are an excellent chance for students 

to gain work experience, make business contacts with professional global leaders, and to practice English in 

high-pressure situations. This summer we have several students doing local internships and one student doing 

an internship in Hong Kong. For example, Tanya will be working with Compass Magazine writing articles and 

consulting on design layout as well as assisting with the American Chamber of Commerce Taichung branch. 

Shawna Wu will be working with Kuang Tien General Hospital in the International Health Service sector. 

Rising second year Shelly Huang will be working with KGI Bank located at North Point, Hong Kong focused 

on sorting data utilizing Excel Spreadsheets. We are so proud of our students! 

Reach us at: ic.thu.edu.tw | ic@thu.edu.tw | +886-4-2359-8941  

Sophomore study abroad students Erica Chen, Rita Wu, Michael 

Yang, Scott Fu, Jane Huang, Sydney Ma, Sunshine Lin, and 

Anddie Chang. 

Summer Internships 


